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In the Spotlight 

Front Row, left to right: Avah M., Austin R., August L., Pauley C., Spencer B., Baron G., Zoe T., Sarah H., Marissa W., Nancy L., Keira J. 

Back Row, left to right: Sukhsahez P., Cloe C., Amelia R., Mattea L., Andrew M., Marshall F., Aidan B., Nathan S., Jessica W., Adrienne J. 

 

On December 6th, the Student of the Quarter award recipients and their families joined us in the Board room to celebrate their accomplishments. 

Superintendent/Principal Shelle Peterson recognized each recipient by sharing their unique attributes. Students received an honorary certificate, 

and a special t-shirt. Refreshments were enjoyed after the ceremony. Congratulations to all of our Second Quarter Student of the Quarter Award 

recipients and their families! 

Front Row, left to right: Adelyn C., Trinity A., Christian L., Sarah V., Joy S., Madison W., Nick T., Tyler C., Justin M., Caleb C., Isabella W. 

Back Row, left to right: Ellie V., Grace G., Ashley H., Emily L., Kalani C., Connor C., Nate C., Zach C. 

 

HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS OF THE QUARTER 

JUNIOR HIGH STUDENTS OF THE QUARTER 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
Dec. 11  Winter Band & Choir Concert 

Dec. 12  Winter Strings Concert 

Dec. 13  Frosh Cookies & Cram Event 

Dec. 17-19  Final Exam Schedule 

Dec. 19  First Semester Ends 

Dec. 20-Jan. 8 Winter Break 

Jan. 17  Junior High Academic Awards 

Jan. 21  Martin Luther King, Jr. Day/No School 

Jan. 22  Early Release Day/1:10PM 

Jan. 22  High School Academic Awards 

Jan. 22-25  Kindness Week 

Jan. 26  Mathcounts Competition - U-Prep 

Jan. 26  Dance Team Competition AHS 

Jan. 28-Feb. 1 Winter Spirit Week 

Feb. 1  Junior High Semi Formal Dance 

Feb. 2  High School Semi Formal Dance 

Feb. 2  Dance Team Competition Fair Oaks 
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Who We Are - Our Vision 
 

University Preparatory School is a small, grades  
6-12, college preparatory school committed to 

university level preparation in fine arts, literature, 
languages, history, mathematics, science, and 

philosophy. Working together, University  
Preparatory School staff, parents, and community 
will offer students learning experiences needed to 

achieve their leadership and academic potential, to 
become creative thinkers, compassionate human 
beings, and ethical participants in a multi-cultural, 
democratic society.  Students will be immersed in 

rigorous academics and meaningful extracurricular 
activities and supported by a close-knit community 

of teacher/advisors, which will enable them to 
choose any course of post-secondary education. 

1st Quarter Perfect Attendance Awards 
2018-19 

U-Prep had 147 eligible students that qualified for  
Perfect Attendance for the 1st quarter. The names of all 
eligible students were divided by grade and entered 
into a drawing for the 1st Quarter Perfect Attendance 
prizes. For each grade level, one boy and one girl with 
perfect attendance were chosen at random for a prize. 
The following are the grade level winners: 

 

6th Grade:  Brookelyn B. and Kyle S. 
 

7th Grade:  Violet L. and Lucas T. 
 

8th Grade:  Olivia V. and Sartaj G. 
 

9th Grade:   Ellie M. and Logan B. 
 

10th Grade:  Sophie M. and Connor C. 
 

11th Grade:  Sophia M. and Camden D. 
 

12th Grade:  Sophia V. and Todd M. 

We’re excited to share that CyberMath Academy now offers a summer camp at  

Stanford University too! 

Now your students can choose to attend our camps this summer at either Harvard 

University (July 6-17) or Stanford University (July 15-27). 

Students will be able to choose from a variety of options which include College Prep 

(SAT and College Counseling and Application Planning), Math, Coding, Robotics, 

Game Design and Physics. Registration is open at https://cybermath.org 

CyberMath Academy’s advanced and challenging courses from outstanding teachers 
pave the way for students to top colleges. Many top colleges such as MIT and Cal-
tech specifically ask for their scores and give priority to the students who succeed in 
the competitions that we prepare for. Please see our informational pages on how 
math and coding competitions help secure a bright college education and an out-
standing career. 

Administrators and teachers of CyberMath Academy have had many of their students 

continue their higher education at top U.S. colleges and would like your students to 

join them too. 

 

https://academy.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d1af2ff9b9fe18c06394ee73&id=ba4507c6dc&e=b6b961acbd
https://academy.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d1af2ff9b9fe18c06394ee73&id=f67e405373&e=b6b961acbd
https://academy.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d1af2ff9b9fe18c06394ee73&id=6a7d769b42&e=b6b961acbd
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 



Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat 

It was a show “that dreams are made of”! The  
singing, dancing, and acting were nothing short of 
amazing. Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor 
Dreamcoat ended its 2 week run on Saturday,  
November 17th to rave reviews.   

The U-Prep Musical Foundation, the directors, and 
the cast and crew would like to thank our many  
parent volunteers and wonderful audience members 
who came to see the show and generously gave to 
our Dreamcoat Drive. With your support, we were 
able to donate over 50 coats to North Valley Catholic 
Social Services to benefit Carr and Camp fire victims.  

As the curtain closes on this year, we are already 
looking forward to next year’s production. Like us on 
Facebook or go to uprepmusical.org for more  
information and to support our productions. 

On December 1st, our dance team had the amazing experience of once again performing at the NBA Kings Halftime.  Our girls joined many other dance, drill, 
and cheer teams from across California to participate in this event.  It is so incredible to perform in front of such a large audience at a huge venue.  We had 
an absolute blast!   

The U-Prep Dance Team will be showing their school spirit and performing at every home varsity boy basketball game.  If you have a young dancer that 
would be interested in performing with the dance team at a halftime, please see the dance clinic flyer.  This is a great event for all dancers ages 8-14. The 
flyer can be found on the following page 

The Dance Department is getting ready for the upcoming Just Dance! performance on March 8th and 9th.  All classes are working on choreography, and 
teachers are busy picking out costumes to make this the best show yet!  Look for more  
details in next month's newsletter.   
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University Preparatory School 

presents 

Winter Concert Series 

2018 

At the David Marr Auditorium 

 

Choirs & Bands 

Tuesday, December 11 at 7:00 PM 

 

Strings & Drum Corps 

Wednesday, December 12 at 7:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

Free Admission 
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 



VISUAL ARTS NEWS  

The Third Annual Arts Alive Art Show occurred on Wednesday November 8th from 4-7pm. The Shasta County Office of  

Education hosted seven teaching artists as well as hundreds of art students throughout the county to celebrate the arts in 

our community. Students, families and members of the show attended in order to see how arts education in our community 

is thriving. University Preparatory School’s Visual Art Department also had several students’ works on display.  
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ASSOCIATED STUDENT BODY 
JASPAL GADDY: JUNIOR HIGH  ASB ADVISOR 

KENT SMITH: HIGH SCHOOL ASB ADVISOR 

High School Student Government began the month of November promoting and collecting donated food items for the  

annual canned food drive. The senior class topped all others, donating 206 items of unexpired food. Several of our class 

members were involved and performed in the annual school musical, while others represented the school at playoffs for 

either volleyball or cross country. With anticipation for the fall break, we celebrated a fabulous potluck meal together on 

November 14th. It was a wonderful time of class bonding and sharing thanks with one another. 

Coming up in December, we are excited to host our first High School movie night on December 7th in the Activities gym, 

where we will enjoy hot cocoa, hot cider, and the movie “Home Alone”. In honor of students exemplifying great “humanity 

and caring”, we will host our second quarter Student of the Quarter awards ceremony in the Board Room on December 6th. 

Finally, ASB will be ringing the bells in front local businesses on December 1st and 8th to help raise funds for Salvation Army. 

Please see the note below that one of our student leaders  

received from the Good News Rescue Mission, regarding the 

Canned Food Drive.  Congratulations to Brooke and her team! 

 

 

Hi Brooke, 

Thank you and your students for all your hard work for 

the Canned food drive. You did a phenomenal job 

collecting 1,258 lbs of food! 

Though we never fully comprehend the impact we 

make when we do good deeds, there is a little testi-

mony related to the food drive you organized. We 

used the canned green beans donated by you and 

others to make a delicious green bean dish.  

During our Thanksgiving banquet on November 21st, 

while checking in with some of our guests on how 

they liked the meal, an older lady gave me two a 

sweet smile and thumbs up, then her eyes filled up 

and tears started to flow freely. She said:” These 

green beans are so good. They taste just like how my 

mom used to make them. I miss her so much. She 

passed away earlier this year. Now I feel a little piece 

of her is close to me.” 

I hope this simple encounter blesses you as it did me. 

If it wasn’t for community friends like you, this lady 

and many others would experience this holiday sea-

son in a very different way. 

Thank you again for all you do! 

Astrid Withrow 

Marketing & Event Manager  
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ASSOCIATED STUDENT BODY 
JASPAL GADDY: JUNIOR HIGH  ASB ADVISOR 

KENT SMITH: HIGH SCHOOL ASB ADVISOR 

The Junior High Ugly Sweater Winter Dance was a great way to kick off the holiday season!  Students danced, sang, had hot 
cocoa and Italian sodas and enjoyed being around their friends!  The ugly sweater contest was a big hit and there were  
wonderful sweaters represented.   

We are looking forward to our winter spirit week and 7th/8th grade semi-formal at the end of January! 

UP-TO-THE-MINUTE SPORTS NEWS! 

 

RESULTS ARE IN...FROM THE WEEKEND OF DECEMBER 8!! 

Varsity Boys Basketball went 3-0 to take 1st  Place in the Central Valley Tournament.  

Logan H. was awarded MVP!  

Frosh/Soph Boys Basketball took 2nd place in the Central Valley Tournament.  

Varsity Girls Basketball went undefeated to take 1st place in the Corning Tournament. 

Frosh/Soph Girls Basketball took 1st place in their home Tournament. 

Varsity Girls Soccer won 3-0 in the Championship Game.  

Varsity wrestlers, Aiden M. and Even B. brought home the silver. 

Caden A. and Ryan H. with the bronze from the McKinleyville tournament.  

Frosh/Soph wrestlers, Adam B., Nathaniel K., Brendan N. won the Gold. 

Peyton M. and Xana O. won the Bronze. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR PANTHER ATHLETES!  



Panther Pride December 2018 

      University Preparatory School - 2200 Eureka Way - Redding, CA  96001 - (530)245-2790, Fax(530)245-2791  

JV WRESTLING - CORNING TOURNAMENT 

Adam B. - 1st place 

Ryan H. - 1st place 

Nathanial K. - 1st place 

Xana O. - 1st place 

Brendan N. -  2nd place 

Peyton M. -  2nd place 

Connor C. - 3rd place 

Coach Jeremiah Nye 

VARSITY BOYS  

WIN 

 FOOTHILL  

TOURNAMENT 
Congratulations 

to Dawson S. 

Redding.com 

Athlete of the 

Week 

CONGRATULATIONS! NAL ALL-LEAGUE TEAM: 

MADI F. 

GIGI E. 

MADI K. 

KENNEDY K.  

EMILY C. - HONORABLE MENTION 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

MVL ALL-LEAGUE TEAM: 

COLE A. 

BRET A. 

DYLAN C. 

AIDEN M. 

JORDAN M. 

TREVOR T. - HONORABLE MENTION 

TRAYTON L. -  HONORABLE MENTION 

KADEN J. - HONORABLE MENTION 

 

VARSITY GIRLS 

WIN 

OROVILLE  

TOURNAMENT 
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Kristen Haworth, Matt Williams, Joe Maikranz 

FALL COLLEGE TRIP WRAP-UP 

 

PSAT scores will be available to students online December 12th, 
2019.  Students can access scores at: 
https://studentscores.collegeboard.org/home 

After winter break students will also receive a paper copy of their 
scores!  

PSAT/NMSQT- Helpful link to “understand your scores”  
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10/scores/
student-score-reports 

Did you know that U-Prep 8th grade and high school peer mentors offer free tutoring to junior high  

students during lunch? If you would like for your student to be assigned a free lunch time tutor for any  

subject, please contact Matt Williams or Joe Maikranz in the counseling center. 

On November 8th and 9th, forty junior students stepped onto a charter bus and headed CSU Chico, UC Davis, and UC 

Berkeley.  Our fall college trip allows U-Prep students the opportunity to experience three very different college  

campuses and hear from multiple admissions representatives.  Often, we are fortunate enough to have  U-Prep  

alumni  as our campus guides!  

      

 

 

 

  

https://studentscores.collegeboard.org/home
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10/scores/student-score-reports
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10/scores/student-score-reports
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On Nov. 10th, 15 intrepid students ventured down to St. Ignatius College Preparatory School in San Francisco for the California 

Junior Classical League's annual Ludi Novembres (November Games). Students attended lectures on Latin, history, and  

archaeology, competed in Roman-themed games, including a Roman rap battle, and connected with fellow Latin students from 

across the state. Special thanks to parent drivers Tikoes Blankenberg and Leo Fong for making this trip possible!  

The staff at U-Prep are always excited to keep in 

touch with our alumni. We are quite proud of all 

of them! To the left are class of 2015 alumni, Tyler 

Younkers & Matt Hatter. Tyler is attending the Air 

Force Academy and Matt is attending Harvard 

University, both are seniors this year.  
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Superintendent/Principal Peterson 

joins Miss Haworth, Rotary Honor 

to Youth award winner Sheetal B. 

and  Sheetal’s parents, as they 

celebrate Sheetal’s success. 

U-Prep faculty works hard and they play hard too!  

UGLY SWEATER DAY 
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It’s not too late to sign up for the 8th grade East Coast trip!  If you’re interested in signing up you can go online to 
Worldstrides at https://worldstrides.com/ or call 1-800-468-5899.   The dates are June 9-15th.  Our trip id# is 

161857.  Please email Mrs. Bright if you have any questions.  For those families planning ahead, our 2020 trip info 
will come out in April. 

https://worldstrides.com/
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 The App! Visit the App Store, Google Play or whatever platform you choose and download 

UPrep Panthers. Get daily news about school events and athletic activities as well as up-to-

the-minute news alerts directly to your smartphone. 

 

 

 Aeries App! Find the link to the Aeries App on the U-Prep Panthers App and uprep.net. 

 

 

 The Website! Visit www.uprep.net to catch up on past, present and future happenings on 

campus.  

 

 

 The Marquee! A rolling venue of current events and kudos 

 

 Panther Pride-Monthly Newsletter! A month’s worth of events all in one convenient location 

 

 Paw Prints-Daily Bulletin! The daily bulletin is read aloud to all students every day during 3rd 

period. Bulletins are also posted around campus each day and sent home via the app. You 

can also find them on the website. 

 

 School Messenger!  We utilize School Messenger for email and all-call purposes 

 

 Individual Teacher Websites! Connect with your student’s teacher through their website 

U-Prep offers a multitude of ways for you 

to stay current with  

schedules and other important school 

information: 
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UNIVERSITY PREPARATORY SCHOOL - PM ONLY - Bus 
65 

U-PREP TO YMCA 
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